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7 July 2023 

 

 

Thomas A         Ref: OIA 104854 

fyi-request-23136-128e74a5@requests.fyi.org.nz      

 

 

Tēnā koe Thomas 

 

Official Information Act request: Ministry of Justice brand guidelines 

 

I refer to your request under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) of 14 June 2023, to 

the Ministry of Justice (the Ministry), in which you requested: 

 

A copy of the Ministry of Justice Brand Guidelines. By Brand Guidelines, I refer to 

material that informs the use of the Ministry of Justice brand identity. 

 

Please find three documents within the scope of your request attached with this letter. 

If you require any further information, please contact Media & Social Media Manager Joe 

Locke at media@justice.govt.nz. 

 

Please note that this response, with your personal details removed, may be published on the 

Ministry website at: justice.govt.nz/about/official-information-act-requests/oia-responses. 

 

You have the right to make a complaint to the Ombudsman under section 28(3) of the Act. 

The Office of the Ombudsman may be contacted by email at 

info@ombudsman.parliament.nz or by phone on 0800 802 602. 

 

 

Nāku noa, nā 

 

 

 
 

 

Anouk Alexander 

Deputy Secretary, Strategy, Governance & Finance 

 

 


